
At the January, 2016 meeting, the school board modified Policy 223, 

which identifies goals for the 2016-17 school year.  The school board 

developed the goals during the 2015-16 school year based on input from 

stakeholders (staff, students, parents, and community members).  Section 

V of the policy is below: 

 

B.  Exit Outcome: Students will demonstrate the ability to effectively 

apply life skills.  

1.  Goal: The viability of providing school district support for 

unfunded school activities will be examined (girls lacrosse, 

dance, marching band, robotics, hockey). 

 

School Board Progress Indicator:  

The school board will make a decision relative to supporting 

unfunded school activities (girls lacrosse, dance, marching 

band, robotics, hockey) no later than March 7, 2016 to be 

effective for the 2016 - 17 school year.  

 

The school board conducted a workshop on April 27th to discuss this issue.  

The following action is recommended as a result of school board member 

discussion at the workshop: 

 

 


